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Improving Children’s Mental Health through School and Community 
Partnerships 

 

week of the young child- 
April 16-20 
 

United Way of Racine County is pleased to host the second annual Week of the Young 
Child Celebration at Knapp Elementary (2701 17th Street, Racine) on Saturday, April 21, from 
10:00 a.m. until noon. This event will offer families engaging activities around local 
community resources and Week of the Young Child daily themes including music, 
movement, nutrition and arts. Visit ​unitedwayracine.org/woyc​ for a list of participating 
organizations and more. HWPP team members will be there, and we hope to see you there 
too! 

Week of the Young Child postcard 

Promoting our efforts 
Do ​you​ know what to say when someone asks, “what’s that 
HWPP thing all about?”  If not, no worries.  With special thanks 
to the Racine County marketing department (Thank you, 
Kimberly & Val), we have some great resources that you can use 
to help promote our project.   

Next time someone asks you about HWPP, you can say: 

 ​“Check out the web page at ​www.racinecounty.com/hwpp​.”   
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OR 

“Check out our cool fact sheet and postcard!”  You’ll find them attached to this email.   

 

Racine Unified School Leaders featured in webinar 
This school year Racine Unified School District has been measuring students’ social 
emotional competencies using the Panorama survey of social emotional learning (SEL). 
School leaders across the country are looking to incorporate SEL practices and 
measurement tools into their districts.  On April 12th at 1:00 pm CT, our very own Deputy 
Superintendent, Dr. Eric Gallien and Director of Student Support, Andrea Rittgers will be 
featured with leaders from two other districts to share their vision for SEL and how schools 
are using Panorama data in Racine.  AWESOME! 

Reserve your spot for the webinar here  ​Registration for Panorama webinar 

 

Racine & 2018 WPHA conference 
On May 23rd Project Coordinator, Jackie Hartley, will 
be presenting a session entitled “Coalitions (are a lot 
of) Work! Lessons in what it takes to enact 
collaborative change in three Wisconsin 

communities”.  This presentation is a joint effort between HWPP award recipients from 
Milwaukee, Southwest Wisconsin and Racine.  The presentation will discuss the life cycle of 
a coalition, and how each of our community coalitions are working collaboratively to 
improve behavioral health.   

Contact me: 
I encourage you to share your ideas, concerns, questions and feedback with me at ANY 
time.  Please reach out to me!  My email address is ​jackie.hartley@racinecounty.com​ and 
my phone number is 262.822.7157.   
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